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Subject: Re: Thessaloniki Activity 

From: bonnie@jep.eu 

To: spanidisthrasis@hotmail.com 

 

 

Dear Thrassis, 

  

I am writing to thank you on behalf of our organization, our staff and our 

participants for the Krav Maga workshop that you gave at our event this past 

weekend.  I am sorry that I was not there to see it myself. 

  

I heard great feedback from those who participated regarding your team's 

enthusiasm and professionalism.  The participants that were present at the 

workshop enjoyed it very much! 

  

Our staff also commented that it was very well presented and that you were all 

very passionate about giving over the information and techniques to our group. 

  

Thank you for your efforts to help make our event a success! 

  

Wishing you all the best in the future. 

 
  
Kind Regards, 

 

Bonnie 
Events Coordinator 
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